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Return to In-Person Programming

System Risk Management continues to encourage postponement of Programs for Minors,
particularly as we transition in August with students returning to campuses and the ramp up
of operations. However,  If your program chooses to reopen in-person programming,
additional health and safety protocols will be expected to be put in place. These protocols
include plans for social distancing, disinfection, and outbreak management. For more
information reopening, please visit CPM.tamu.edu  to find the Strategies for Reopening
Youth Programs. 

New Location for Incident Reporting

University Youth Programs has moved the Incident Report to the home page of the CPM
website. You can find the form by selecting the maroon button labeled "File Incident Report"
or under the Incident Reporting section on the Compliance page of the CPM Website. 
Remember, Incidents must be submitted to University Youth Programs within 24 hours
following the incident occurring. Incidents and accidents are defined by University Rule
24.01.06.M1 as involving minor to major physical injuries of CPM Participants and/or CPM
Staff, behavioral issues among participants, CPM staff, or visitors, hospital/doctor visits, or
over-the-counter medication disbursement. 

 
Updated Liability Waiver with Addition of COVID-19 Language

As of August 2020, Texas A&M has updated the Waiver, Indemnification, and Medical
Treatment Authorization form to include a section acknowledging the risk related to COVID-
19 and the parent’s responsibility of monitoring their child prior to and during their
attendance at camp. This form can now be found on the CPM Website on the Compliance
page and attached to this email.
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